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NOVEMBER 5, 2002

DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE
SERVICES
OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL (ELLIOTT)

DOCKET NO. 020645-TI ~ COMPLIANCE INVESTIGATION OF UKI
COMMUNICATIONS, INC. FOR APPARENT VIOLATION OF RULES
25-4.118, F.A.C., LOCAL, LOCAL TOLL, AND TOLL PROVIDER

SELECTION.

Please enter the attached letter from Patrick K. Wiggins in

the above-referenced docket file.
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KATZ, KUTTER, ALDERMAN, BRYANT & YON

PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW
www.katzlaw.com

Oriando Office Tallahassee Office Miami Office Washington, DC Office
Suite 900 12" Floor Suite 409 Suite 750
111 North Orange Avenue 106 East College Avenue 2999 NE 191 Street 801 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
ORLANDO, FL 32801 TALLABASSEE, FL 32301 AVENTURA, FL 33180 WASHINGTON, DC 20004
(407) 841-7100 (850) 224-9634 (305) 932-0996 (202) 393-6222
fax (407) 648-0660 fax (850) 222-0103 tax (305) 932-0972 fax (202) 393-5959

Reply to Tallahassee Office

November 1, 2002

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Jessica Elliott

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re: Docket 020645-TI: Compliance investigation of UKI
Communications, Inc. (UKI) for apparent violation of Rules 25-
4.118, F.A.C., Local, Local Toll, and Toll Provider Selection.

Request that matter be deferred to settlement proposal
Dear Jessica:

This is to confirm that UKI requests that the Commission’s formal
consideration of staff’s recommendation in the above matter be deferred
from the Commission’s agenda to allow UXI to file a proposed settlement
and for UKI to meet with staff.

The settlement proposal will be filed no later than Friday, November 08,
2002. We would request a meeting with staff during the week of
November 11-15. Please let us know what date or dates would be most
convenient for staff.

Thank you for your cooperation on this matter.
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